

Ref: MKn/NW

22 April 2021

**Dear Parents** 

Re: Year 11 Prom

In accordance with the Government's roadmap to recovery, we hope to be able to hold a Prom for Year 11

students on the evening of Tuesday 22 June at Knights Hill Hotel in King's Lynn.

Smithdon High School

Downs Road, Hunstanton Norfolk PE36 5HY Telephone: 01485 534541

e-mail: office@smithdonhigh.org.uk website: www.smithdonhigh.org.uk

Mr J Hirst Headteacher

All Year 11 students will be able to purchase tickets, which we anticipate to be in the region of £30 to £40. If you are eligible for financial support and would like help to fund this event, then please contact the school office for a financial support application form.

To secure a place, we will require a £10.00 deposit (refundable if cancelled due to Covid) to be paid via ParentPay by Friday 7 May 2021. Once we have the final ticket price, we will notify you of this and the date the balance is to be paid.

Please be advised that the Government's roadmap to recovery is subject to change. Therefore, I encourage you as parents to promote this event as a celebration of your child's time and achievements at the school; however, under current circumstances, we advise against excessive spending on items such as outfits and transport should the event require cancellation.

Our Year 11 students have worked incredibly hard under very difficult circumstances and we would like them to have an opportunity to celebrate their efforts and to positively celebrate the end of their time at Smithdon High School.

We look forward to seeing as many students as possible come and enjoy the celebration.

Yours sincerely

Mr M Knott

**Assistant Headteacher** 







